Date: 12/09/2022

To: The §ecretary General

Bangladesh Garment Buying House Association(BGBA)
House No.# 37 Road No.# 27 (Graveyard Road), Flat # D-1 (1st floor)
Block # A, Banani, Dhaka-1213. Bangladesh.

u 3 rant er fi
Dear Sir,
We (BTS Fashion) would like to inform you that we didn’t receive the master LC yet from
the buyer but within short time we will get the L.C from buyer, we are working with the

buyer for collecting the LC asap.

Therefore, we guarantee to you that after collecting the LC from the buyer we will provide you as
soon as possible. So we are requesting to you kindly allow us to get the BGBA membership after
complete the other process.

Your kind Co-operation and necessary action in this regards highly appreciated.

Thank you



USER
Highlight

USER
Highlight

USER
Highlight


